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Dear Parents,

It has been a great first week back at school at St. Henry! I love seeing all of our students coming in with
big smiles and lots of energy on the first day of school. Today we were able to celebrate our first Mass
together as a school. Fr. Lange touched on our theme for the year at Mass today, which is "Living Saintly
Virtue." In our Gospel today Jesus talks about the children how we all need to be like them, especially in
their humility, which is one of the virtues we will discuss this year.

I do have a couple of reminders for parents as we begin the school year. First, if your child is going to be
absent, please call the office at 859-342-2551 or email attendance@sthenrynky.com. Second is a reminder
on dismissal procedures. Please remember that we will dismiss all students at the same time and cars
should not start moving until they are directed to do so by our faculty members. Once all students are in
cars we will begin dismissing cars from either end of the parking lot. If you know that you will not be leaving
right away please try to park at the back of a line or towards the middle of the parking lot. It helps dismissal
go smoother! Also, if you will be taking advantage of After Care please do not forget to sign your student up
at the link further down in the newsletter.

On behalf of our BINGO Team I would like to apologize for the mistake on one of the shift times on our
original signups. The middle shift goes from 4:45-7:45pm instead of 5:45-7:45pm. If you did not sign up for
shifts you should have been signed up for a time slot by the BINGO Team. If you need to swap with
someone please let them know after you have done so. Also, if your child lives in two households and your
BINGO shifts need split between the two households, please communicate with the other parent and either
resolve it between the two of you or let the BINGO team know. You can contact them at
bingo@sthenrynky.com. We appreciate your support of this important fundraiser for our school!

We look forward to having everyone back here at school next week as we get into that school year groove!
Have a great weekend!

God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal
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Every month this year we will talk about a different virtue and a saint who exemplified that virtue in their life.
Our goal is to grow in virtue as a school as we work towards becoming saints! Be sure to check the
newsletter for info on each month's virtue and saint.



Virtue is a firm and habitual disposition to do the good. When we talked about this at our opening assembly
on Tuesday we discussed that this means that we are forming good habits that will help us be closer to God
and each other. If we aren't good at one virtue we can always practice to get better!

CruNews 

After Care Sign
Up

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAAA2FA6F9CE9-50677309-after#/


Complete the 2024-2025 Media Permissions Form HERE

Looking For Club/Extracurricular Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers to help make many of our clubs and

extracurricular activities available for our students. If you are interested in
volunteering with any of the following activities, please contact Mrs. Wagner at

kwagner@sthenrynky.com. If we do not get coaches then unfortunately our
students will not have the opportunity to participate in these great activities!

Crubotics
Lego Club

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdsJgbQO4n5HcUyKfdSyhkXvxlLyRAR-rAYiMUgSzO4JxPMjw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:kwagner@sthenrynky.com


Academic Team - Elementary
FPS

Geography Bee



Kroger Rewards May 1-July 31, 2024,
Thank you to the 246 households that have St. Henry Catholic School connected to their
rewards card! We earned $1,229.42 from your linked rewards card. Thank you so much! To
link your card, click here!

Cafeteria
Click on the menu for a downloadable PDF.

REVISED!

https://sightcentertoledo.org/give-a-gift/kroger-community-rewards/


Cafeteria Food Allergy Form

If your student has a food allergy please fill out the form linked above. It will need to be signed by your
child's doctor.

Athletic Boosters

The St. Henry Catholic School Athletic Boosters Golf Outing will be held Saturday,
October 12, 2024 at the Golf Courses of Kenton County.

A 9-hole parent-child scramble ($25/adult, $25/child) tees off at 9AM. Includes lunch
and cart. The adult scramble is a 1PM shotgun. The cost is $100 per player, which
includes 18 holes, cart, lunch, beer, dinner and an opportunity to win fabulous raffle
prizes.

For information, additional questions, or hole sponsorship opportunities/raffle

https://files.constantcontact.com/69bdf6ac701/918c04f5-74ad-4e00-96e6-58405df2b55d.pdf?rdr=true


donations, email Dave Miller at golf@sthenrynky.com.

Golf Outing Registration

Parish Events

SoulCore is an apostolate that intentionally engages the whole person in the sacred experience
of the rosary. Integrating the prayers of the rosary with core strengthening, stretching, and
functional movements to nourish body and soul and encourage deeper reflection on the virtues.
A gentle path to grow in virtue and cultivate interior peace. It is an amazing experience.

What to bring:
· Exercise Mat
· Comfortable clothing
· Water
· 2-3 lb. weights if desired
 
All ages and fitness levels are welcome! Chairs available if needed; movements can be
adapted. There is no charge for the class; however donations are accepted. Class will be held
in the church basement and requires going down stairs to enter. RSVP for SoulCore here or
call the parish office, 859-727-2035.
 

mailto:golf@sthenrynky.com
https://e.givesmart.com/events/DTZ/
https://signup.com/go/fHThjOf


Be a part of history!
Kentucky residents will have the opportunity to vote YES for Amendment 2, which will
give parents more say in their child’s education. We need your help to get the word
out! Consider joining our grassroots effort to pass Amendment 2.

Visit https://covdio.org/yesontwo/ to learn more and volunteer your time.

https://covdio.org/yesontwo/


VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

The last class before school starts is at 9:00 AM or 6:00 PM on Wednesday, August 7.
Training takes place at the Diocesan Curia, Bishop Howard Memorial Auditorium, 1125
Madison Avenue, Covington. To find additional classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select
Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to the school office, 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0


Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in
confidentiality and with respect.

Upcoming Events
August 21: Vision Night, 6:30 PM
August 23: All School Mass, 8:30 AM
August 30: All School Mass, 8:30 AM
September 2: Labor Day, no school
September 3: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
September 6: All School Mass, 8:30 AM with Eucharistic Adoration until 1:00 PM
September 13: Server training after Mass
September 20: Picture Day
September 24: Confirmation Meeting/Church, 7:00 PM
October 1: Dine to Donate: Erlanger Skyline all day long
October 4: Pet Blessing, 7:45 AM

St. Henry Catholic School
Kimberly Wagner, Principal
kwagner@sthenrynky.com
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